
THABAZIMBI 
CONSULTING ROOMS
will be undergoing 
renovations from 
22 – 25 September 2023

Patients who made appointments with doctors for                
22 September 2023, will be assisted at Thabazimbi 
MediClinic until 17:00. Patients are advised to report at 
Reception. No card facilities will be available at the 
MediClinic, therefore patients need to pay cash only. The 
after-hours number   (063 501 0811) can be used on 
22 September to book appointments with doctors.

The telephone numbers to be used 
23 to 25 September 2023:

Consulting hours:   014 133 0111
After-hours:            063 501 0811 

Although the Consulting Rooms will be closed, the primary 
healthcare clinic will remain open from 22 to 25 September 
2023 to accommodate patients without appointments. 

• Nurses will be available at the primary healthcare clinic on  
22 and 23 September and a doctor will be available at the 
primary healthcare clinic from 23 to 25 September.

• Consulting hours on 23 September 2023: 09:00 to 12:00.

• Consulting hours on 24 & 25 September: 09:30 to 10:30
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